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Mark Ward T.D. 
 
 
14th December, 2021  
 
 
PQ58993/21 To ask the Minister for Health if he will report on the current levels of absenteeism for 
clinicians per CHO area; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Mark Ward 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  
 
Unfortunately HSE do not report absence at this level but do report by staff category.  Our absence data is 
available on link below: 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/national-reports.html 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  
National HR 
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